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In your letter of December 2, 1975, you state
that on September 19, 1975 you visited location, but several
pieces of equipment were still on location. Again, on October
1 and November 6, you again visited location and found the
pits partially covered and rutty and trashy. I have found
this to be true. 1In previous conversations with you, I related
that a man had been paid to do this work. I have found that
Mr. Harold Mitchell, 417 North Montgomery, Gilmer, Texas was
working for Olympic at that time and was the man who paid for
the work. I talked to Mr. Mitchell by phone and he relates
this to me. He paid a Mr. George O. Bain, who lives at Logan
New Mexico. I talked with Mr. Bain on February 16, 1976 and
he agreed that he had been paid for the work. However, equip-
ment was left on the location for quite awhile, and when he
was able to get to the location to do the work, he agreed ruts
were left and so forth, but said he was afraid to stir up and
smooth too much for fear the sand would all blow away. However,
he will return to clear location according to your specifications
at my request. I will have to pay an additional fee for this
work. I would like to know just how this location should be
cleared, etc.

I hope the enclosed information is sufficient to
fill in that which was lacking in previous reports. I cer-
tainly want to cooperate to the fullest in order to provide
the Oil Conservation Commission with proper reports and in-
formation.

Sincegely,

SJdJP/jlc
Encl: information from Olympic



